
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

June 12, 1955
Letter, Songin Nam to Pak Chang Il

Citation:

"Letter, Songin Nam to Pak Chang Il", June 12, 1955, Wilson Center Digital Archive,
B-013-019, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee
Institute, Yonsei University.  https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/122662

Summary:

Information about General Lemnitzer and General Ferenbaugh's plans to visit to
President Rhee at Chinhae.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org


Wilson Center Digital Archive Original Scan


